
 Meeting 2014 March 03

COUNCIL REPORT

 
EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF COUNCIL 

 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: FESTIVALS BURNABY GRANT APPLICATIONS 
 
The Executive Committee of Council submits the following recommendations for Council’s 
approval: 
 
#14-N-001 Vancouver Inter-Cultural Orchestra Society (VICO) 
  Beyond the Walls 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a Festivals Burnaby – Neighbourhood grant in the amount of $3,000  be awarded 

to the Vancouver Inter-Cultural Orchestra Society to support Beyond the Walls on 2014 
May 05. 

REPORT 
  
An application was received from the Vancouver Inter-Cultural Orchestra Society requesting a 
grant in the amount of $4,000 to support Beyond the Walls, a concert of Chinese music, on 2014 
May 05 at James Cowan Theatre at the Shadbolt Centre of the Arts.  This event will feature 
music by BC composers and is performed by a fourteen (14) member ensemble with special 
guest artists from Taiwan.  VICO serves as a voice for Canadian composers and musicians of 
diverse backgrounds, and fosters the creation of musical works that fuse and transcend cultural 
traditions. 
 
 Request: $4,000  CPA:   2013 – $3,000 
    2012 – No Application 
    2011 – No Application 
     
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $3,000 be 
awarded to the Vancouver Inter-Cultural Orchestra Society for 2014. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

cc: City Manager 
 Deputy City Managers 
 Director Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services  
 Director Finance 
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14-S-006  BULA! Fiji Association of British Columbia   

 2014 Fiji Festival 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT a Festivals Burnaby – Small Scale Event grant in the amount of $4,000 be 

awarded to the Fiji Association of British Columbia to support the 2014 Fiji Festival. 
 

REPORT 
 

An application was received from the Fiji Association of British Columbia for the 2014 Fiji 
Festival on 2014 July 19 at Swangard Stadium.  The annual festival includes traditional Fijian 
ceremonies and entertainment, multi-ethnic cuisine and celebrates Fijian culture, heritage and 
lifestyle. 

 
 Request: $10,000  CPA:   2013 – $4,000 Neighbourhood Grant 
    2012 – $4,000 Small Scale Grant 
    2011 – $4,000 Small Scale Grant 

 
The Executive Committee of Council recommends that a grant in the amount of $4,000 be 
awarded to the Fiji Association of British Columbia for 2014. 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 

Councillor P. Calendino  
Chair 

 
 
 

Councillor P. McDonell 
Vice Chair 

 
 
 

Councillor D. Johnston 
Member 
 
 
 


